
Come and take part in our 

Reading Workshop! 

 

It is with great pleasure that we invite you to attend a Year 2 Early Reading Workshop 

at school on Tuesday, 4th October from 5.30 pm – 6.30 pm.  

 

Year 2 teachers will deliver the workshop in which they will model the different 

reading strategies your child is taught at school.  Teachers will share the phonics 

programme we deliver, explain the importance of using ‘pure sounds’ and allow you to 

have a go at some practical activites to help your child.  

 

Teachers will also share the structure for reading at home, show the books that the 

children will come home with and explain how they relate to the learning in school.  

We hope that this will help you support your child in reading at home and to become 

more familiar with the pitch and expectation of reading in Year 2. 

 

If you would like to attend, please return the slip below by Friday, 30th September. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mrs Michael 

Deputy Headteacher 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

I would like to attend the Year 2 Reading Workshop on Tuesday, 4th October from 

5.30 pm – 6.30 pm. 

 

Name of Child: _____________________________ Class: ____________ 


